BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI

In the Matter of Taney County

)

Utilities Corporation’s Request for

)

a Small Water and Sewer Company
)
Case No. WR-2004-0450, et al.

Rate Increase.



)

RECOMMENDATION OF THE OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC COUNSEL


COMES NOW, the Office of the Public Counsel, and respectfully informs the Missouri Public Service Commission that it does not object to the agreement between the Commission’s Staff and Taney County Utility Corporation (Company) regarding the proposed rate increase.


After a review of the Staff’s audit in this case, and considering the response of the public when afforded the opportunity to voice their objections to the proposed increase, it appears that nothing in the record would preclude the Commission from approving the agreement between the Staff and the Company.


WHEREFORE, the Office of the Public Counsel does not oppose the proposed agreement to increase the Company’s rates.








Respectfully submitted,







OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC COUNSEL







/s/ M. Ruth O’Neill







By:__________________________
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I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed or hand-delivered to the following this 10th day of May 2004:

Keith Krueger



Taney County Utilities Corp

General Counsel



Honey Pickren

Missouri Public Service Commission
PO Box 177
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/s/ M. Ruth O’Neill
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